Dear All,

Frohes neues Jahr!

We have several papers lined up for the coming year, which will be

advertised shortly. In the mean-time there are still several free

slots and you are all warmly invited to submit suggestions for papers

in the broad area of German Studies. Papers from those working outside

of Trinity would be particularly welcome. The paper should be 45mins

to 1hr in length.

If you would like submit a suggestion please e-mail the following to

Dr Helen O'Sullivan at hosulliv@tcd.ie:

The proposed title of your paper

A very short abstract (50-100 words)

We promise you a convivial atmosphere for testing out ideas and

engaging in stimulating discussion.

With warm wishes this cold January,

Helen

